
2018 CF ZEN (-10) 2 ¾” (WTDXCBZ-18)- BAT UPDATE 

USSSA Baseball released a statement on the evening of May 15, 2018: 
http://www.usssa.com/baseball/baseball-disallowed-bats-update-5-15-18 

Following further consideration by USSSA, the 29” and 30” 2018 CF Zen (-10) 2 ¾” (WTDXCBZ-18) model 
bats have been removed from the USSSA Disallowed Bat List. Effective immediately, these bats will be 
re-allowed in USSSA-sanctioned play.  If you own a 29” or 30” 2018 CF Zen (-10) 2 ¾” (WTDXCBZ-18), no 
further action is required on your part. This program no longer applies to these bats as they are 
approved for USSSA play. 

The 28”, 31” and 32” 2018 DeMarini CF Zen 2 ¾” (-10) model bats remain on the USSSA Disallowed Bat 
List. 

The Wayne Williams Memorial Baseball Tournament will follow the USSSA ruling. 

 


